Dear Team Member, 
 
On the 29th of May 2023, the Chief Executive of MBIE approved Unite Union’s application to initiate bargaining for a Hospitality Fair Pay Agreement.  You can find the notice approving Unite Union’s application, issued by the Chief Executive of MBIE here. 
 
As a covered employer we are now required to provide you with:

· a notice from Unite Union, and
· the Fair Pay Agreements and Employee Contact Details Document.

You will find both of these documents attached to this email.

We are also required to provide Unite Union with your contact details. If you do not wish for your contact details to be shared with Unite Union, you will need to complete the optional form “Choosing not to share your contact details” on page three of the attached Fair Pay Agreements and Employee Contact Details Document and return it to me.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.
 


